

OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

April 06, 2020

All Students

University of the Southern Caribbean

P.O. BOX 175 PORT OF SPAIN TRINIDAD, W.I. **Dear Students:** 

The past few weeks have been extremely challenging for all of us as we try to cope with the COVID-19 pandemic. I want to take this opportunity to thank you – for your dedication, commitment, perseverance, and patience - as we transitioned to distance learning. We remain committed to providing you, our valued students, with quality education, even in the midst of this COVID 19 crisis.

I take this opportunity to provide you with a few academic updates:

1. Due to the one-week transition period to distance learning, we have made the following adjustments to the Second Semester:

April 23, 2020
April 27 - May 08, 2020
May 18, 2020
Last Day of Classes
Final Examinations
Beginning of Summer Semester

- 2. Final Examinations will be done through distance learning and not face to face. Your respective instructors will provide you with an update on how this will be done.
- 3. As per communique dated April 01, 2020, sent out by the President, our June 2020 graduation has been postponed until further notice.
- 4. The third Semester will continue as per calendar May 18 July 10, 2020, and because of the uncertainty with the COVID-19 pandemic, all Third Semester courses will be offered via distance learning. Course selection is scheduled to begin on May 04, 2020.

Please continue to follow the required safety protocols and precautions. Stay home and stay safe.

With Kind Regards,

PHONE: (868) 662-2241/2

FAX: (868) 662-1197

www.usc.edu.tt

Wanda E. Chesney, M.Sc.,Ph.D.

Provost (Ag.)

